
 

This town ain’t big enough for the both of us … 

oh yes it is! 
 

Want to avoid the winter blues? We have just the cure! 

 
Welshampton Bonfire Committee  

cordially invites you to be involved in this year’s pantomime. 

Going into production in late November for performance on  

February 3rd, 4th and 5th, our latest show is a rollickin’  

spaghetti hoop Western, chock-full of brilliantly colourful characters 

and adventure. 

 

It doesn’t matter if you’re as mad as a hatter or as sane as a box of 

chocolate frogs, we welcome people of all backgrounds, ages, 

religious denominations and dietary predilections/predicaments. 

 

Whether you want to shine onstage or chip-in behind the scenes 

(staging, design, costumes, props, etc.) hop on your hoss and head on 

down to our readthrough / initial meeting on  

November 20th at 2pm at Welshampton Parish Hall.  

We’ll see you there. 

 

Yee haw!  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Please feel free to contact the director, Shaun by email: 

tiberius.higgins@outlook.com 

Or bonfire committee secretary, Richard Jones at 01948 710602 

mail@janetjones.co.uk 
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